YOU AND YOUR GP HAVE BEEN TARGETED

Did you know the cost of visiting your GP will rise under the Government's revised co-payment scheme?

Your rebate from Medicare will be **CUT by up to \$25** meaning you will pay more.

GPs are vital to the health and wellbeing of every Australian. Don't let yours be targeted.

We have been vocal with Government but it's falling on deaf ears.

They haven't listened to us but perhaps they will listen to you. Let the Government know that your health and the health of your family matters most.

Visit www.racgp.org.au/youvebeentargeted to download a letter of protest.

